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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF/StateImpact: DEP revising erosion and sediment control permits for oil and gas 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/04/dep-revising-erosion-and-sediment-control-
permits-for-oil-and-gas/?_ga=1.118081280.882895250.1471610849 
 
York Dispatch: York Water Co.: Check your lead levels, Yorkers 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2017/01/03/york-water-co-check-your-lead-levels-
yorkers/96106696/ 
 
NGI: Pennsylvania DEP Revising Processing of Oil/Gas Erosion Control Permits  
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/108935-pennsylvania-dep-revising-processing-of-oilgas-
erosion-control-permits  
 
Air 
 
Times Leader: Power plant attorneys: Berwick man’s list of grievances ‘not legitimate 
https://timesleader.com/business/621955/power-plant-attorneys-berwick-mans-list-of-grievances-not-
legitimate 
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Average gasoline prices expected to jump 36 cents in 2017, GasBuddy reports 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/average-gasoline-prices-expected-to-jump-cents-in-gasbuddy-
reports/article_9f46f13a-d297-11e6-a16a-bb6d6d658cf9.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Expect gas prices to reach $3 in 2017, experts say 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/expect-gas-prices-to-reach-3-in-2017-experts-say 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Times News: Hometown Turkey Hill has gas line problem 
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/dec/30/hometown-turkey-hill-has-gas-line-problem 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Citizens Voice: Federal regulators issue final report on pipeline project 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/federal-regulators-issue-final-report-on-pipeline-project-1.2136628 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Regulators issue final Sunrise EI report 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/regulators-issue-final-sunrise-ei-report-1.2137986 
 
Waste 
 
Republican Herald: Landfill association approves 2017 budget 
http://republicanherald.com/news/landfill-association-approves-2017-budget-1.2137658 
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Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Freeport sewage rates on the rise 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/11721779-74/sewage-increase-gallons  
 
Water 
 
abc27: Mechanicsburg hopes to get $10 to $12 million in grants for infrastructure improvements 
http://abc27.com/2017/01/05/mechanicsburg-hopes-to-get-10-to-12-million-in-grants-for-
infrastructure-improvements/ 
 
CBS21: Improvements coming to storm runoff area along Paxton Creek 
http://local21news.com/news/local/improvements-coming-to-storm-runoff-area-along-paxton-creek 
 
Scranton Times: Monday Update: Mayfield's push-back against flood-plain expansion continues 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/monday-update-mayfield-s-push-back-against-flood-plain-
expansion-continues-1.2137463 
 
Standard Speaker: Localities join forces to secure grant money for authority 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/localities-join-forces-to-secure-grant-money-for-authority-
1.2137661 
 
Republican Herald: Protesters attend West Penn Township meeting, voice water extraction concerns 
http://republicanherald.com/news/protesters-attend-west-penn-township-meeting-voice-water-
extraction-concerns-1.2138172 
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: How well does environmentally friendly storm water runoff control really 
work? 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/100231-how-well-does-environmentally-friendly-
storm-water-runoff-control-really-work?_topstory 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: East Earl supervisors buck county recommendation, nix smart growth from 
planning ordinance 
http://lancasteronline.com/insider/east-earl-supervisors-buck-county-recommendation-nix-smart-
growth-from/article_ab0545ec-d2bc-11e6-b037-aff1e292eb15.html 
 
WITF: That sinking feeling when Pa. geology swallows part of your town 
http://crossroads.newsworks.org/keystone-crossroads/item/99922-that-sinking-feeling-when-pa-
geology-swallows-part-of-your-town 
 
Erie Times: Lake Erie coastal advisory group seeks members 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20170105/lake-erie-coastal-advisory-group-seeks-members  
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Letters to the Editor: Book sheds light on EPA recommendations 
http://www.theintell.com/opinion/letters/book-sheds-light-on-epa-recommendations/article_8dfc0bdf-
1dd8-5679-9026-567c84e8e3ad.html 
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Philadelphia Newsworks: That sinking feeling when Pa. geology swallows part of your town   
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/99922-that-sinking-feeling-when-pa-geology-
swallows-part-of-your-town?_topstory 
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